The VISION

“Where there is no vision, the people perish ...” Proverbs 29:18
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Maintenance Is Important

While the March VBS
team was holding Bible
school, the mainte-
nance team was busy at
the Mission Campus.
They did some much-
needed painting. The
Campus at Cazeau is
Mission To Haiti’s field
headquarters. It pro-
vides a place for the
teams to live and serve.
The team painted the
dining room, the kitchen
and Bill and Ann’s
room. They did a beau-
tiful job and everything
turned out great.

Pictured above are
the young people who
served with the March
maintenance team.
Pastor Nathan Kocurek
led the group.
Maintaining the facili-
ties 1s an important
part of serving in Haiti.
When the Mission
House, generators,
vehicles and equipment
are working well, it
allows us to devote
more time to ministry.
Families are helped,
the Gospel is preached,
and people are saved.

We want to thank
the team for their hard
work and dedication.
Thank you for making
this ministry possible
through your prayers
and gracious support.

Right now, the team
bus needs to have the
engine repaired. The
head gaskets and radia-
tor need to be replaced.
The bus is a valuable
tool that we use for all
the groups. Team mem-
bers in June are plan-
ning to do the work. We
estimate that the cost
of the repair work will
be $2,000. Thank you
for helping us to serve
in Haiti.

Our next team will be June 7 - 14. Please keep the June Team in your prayers.




Partnership In Missions

New Bathrooms For Our Haitian Workers

Clifford Hanham

Clifford Hanham, one of our faithful board mem-
bers, went home to be with the Lord April 2nd.
Chiff was a pastor and missionary. As a young cou-
ple, Cliff and Ruth and their family served as mis-
sionaries in Cuba. They established a Bible school
to train young people for the ministry. When Fidel
Castro took power, they were forced to leave the
country. The Hanhams moved to Miami and began
ministering among the Cuban exiles. During this
time, Cliff served on our Board of Directors. He was
a great asset to the ministry. Cliff was 87. Ruth
passed away two years ago. Cliff and Ruth were
Bill Jr.’s in-laws. We miss them dearly.

Ministry
Updates
Pastor Brucely had a

serious automobile acci-
dent recently. His truck

- was damaged and a

passenger, Daphne,
was injured. Daphne
was expecting a baby at
the time. Because of
your help, we were able
to get the truck
repaired. We also
helped Daphne with
the cost of her delivery.
She gave birth to a

- beautiful healthy girl.

In April, we reported
on Archely Chery
Julien, the young boy
with a tumor under his
arm. Archely has been
diagnosed with
Hodgkin’s Lymphoma.
We ask for your
prayers and God’s
direction for treatment.

The March construction
team built new bath-
room facilities for our
Haitian workers. The
team did a great job.
The bathrooms will be
used by our workers
and the sponsored chil-
dren who come to the
Campus. Pino Giunta
(below) is our property
manager and he over-
sees the projects. Pino
and Esther are mission-
aries with Mission To
Haiti. We appreciate
your support for them.
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If you would like more informa-

. tion about Mission To Haiti,

please write to:

William J. Nealey, Jr.
Mission To Haiti

P.O. Box 523157

Miami, Florida 33152-3157

Phone: (305) 823-7516
Email: info@missiontohaiti.org

. Web site: www.missiontohaiti.org

Established 1981

You can provide food for your child’s school, their family or a needy family for $25 at www.missiontohaiti.org




